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Dear Families,
With the Thanksgiving holiday upon us, I want to take this opportunity to
express how grateful I feel to be a part of such a caring community. It is
truly a gift to work with such talented and dedicated faculty members
and students.

As I re�ect on the many things for which I am thankful, I want to take this opportunity to share just a
few of them with you:

1. I am thankful for our students who log on every day ready to learn – they give us all a daily
reminder of what is important and why we are here.

2. I am thankful for our parents, guardians, and learning coaches for entrusting us with your
student's education. Thank you for your partnership in ensuring their success.

3. I am thankful for our teachers, counselors, educational specialists, support staff, therapists, and
administrators who really care about student achievement and have the best interests of our
students at heart. In these most di�cult and challenging times, we see dedicated and tireless

https://s.smore.com/u/66b650d54e7151e9865b521f6a5c5eee.jpg


individuals going above and beyond to make sure that great things happen in our school. They do
make a difference, and the students bene�t from those efforts in their own individual ways.

On behalf of Peak Prep Pleasant Valley, I wish you a Happy Thanksgiving. I send you best wishes for a
holiday week �lled with family, friends, love, and laughter!

As always, if you have questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to me! I am here to
support you.

Regards,
Mrs. Sabrina Ciolino
Principal
Peak Prep Pleasant Valley
Mobile: 415-320-1401
Email: sabrina.ciolino@peak-prep.org
Website: peak-prep.org
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/peakprep/
Address: 2150 Pickwick Drive #304 Camarillo, CA 93010
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Click here to complete our survey to determine the name and
character of our school mascot!

Are you having issues with apps?
Based on our tech team's input, we have disabled the students' ability to install apps on their
Chromebooks. Only apps that the faculty at Peak Prep approve of may be installed. This was done to
ensure that students are focused on learning while logged in and to protect their privacy. That being
said, a few students have mentioned having issues with Zoom or Kami. Those apps are a force install,
so every Peak Prep device has access. If you are running into issues with these apps, I would suggest
logging out of your Peak Prep Gmail and restarting or powering down and then powering up your
device.
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Please note: Peak Prep Pleasant Valley will be closed next
week in observance of Thanksgiving Break. Students are
more than welcome to continue their curriculum, but our

sta� will be unavailable.

If your student is behind in their courses:
Pacing in Edgenuity is based upon the school calendar, which means
that the system recognizes that students will NOT be expected to log in
during Thanksgiving and Winter break. This is your student's
opportunity to get back on track in their courses if needed. I would
strongly encourage all students currently behind to use this time to catch up, but please be aware that
our faculty will be unavailable during these breaks.

Warmest wishes to you and your family on Thanksgiving.

Peak Prep Mascot Name Survey
The Polar Bear School Spirit Team is working on developing the personae of our 
school mascot.  Please take a minute to complete this survey to determine the 
name and character of our school mascot, the Polar Bear.

* Required
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Mrs. Hanson
Darla Hanson
TK Teacher
(916) 741-3460
Darla.Hanson@peak-
prep.org

Mrs. Cordero
Allison Cordero
Kindergarten Teacher
(415) 320-6202
Allison.cordero@peak-
prep.org

Mrs. Paules
Peggy Paules
1st Grade Teacher
(714) 406-4276
peggy.paules@peak-
prep.org
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Mrs. Nuckles
Rebecca Nuckles
2nd Grade Teacher
(626) 765-7878 
rebecca.nuckles@peak-
prep.org

Mrs. Williams
Brittany Williams
3rd Grade Teacher
(714) 485-5257
Brittany.Williams@peak-
prep.org

Mrs. McLean
Molly McLean
4th Grade Teacher
(951) 465-5253
Molly.McLean@peak-
prep.org

Mrs. Cromwell
Noelle Cromwell
5th Grade Teacher
Mobile: 231-753-8874
noelle.cromwell@peak-
prep.org

Mrs. Linehan
Karin Linehan
6th Grade Teacher
(562) 380-1249
Karin.Linehan@peak-
prep.org

Ms. Vizzo
Emily Vizzo
7th & 8th Grade Teacher
(619) 354-9046
Emily.Vizzo@peak-prep.org

mailto:rebecca.nuckles@peak-prep.org
mailto:Brittany.Williams@peak-prep.org
mailto:Molly.McLean@peak-prep.org
mailto:noelle.cromwell@peak-prep.org
mailto:Karin.Linehan@peak-prep.org
mailto:Emily.Vizzo@peak-prep.org
https://s.smore.com/u/2192cb3fc3ff241a2f21b6beaec845e0.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/4237538ba37b57810e2a07a4303578d7.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/d3990d0d47427191bca29460da666dd1.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/3baecaa8042f66699fbc4a57fe17993a.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/36e44f3943d529b94e4fb81af8f9f1c3.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/6f4da685ac4fc67d55bcd614d25b5f4d.png


Mrs. Audish
Last Names: A-F
Tanya Audish
Guidance Counselor
714-485-5220
Tanya.Audish@peak-
prep.org

Ms. Tannous
Last Names G-O:
Nicole Tannous
Guidance Counselor
858-412-7027
nicole.tannous@peak-
prep.org

Mrs. White
Last Names P-Z:
Ariel White
Guidance Counselor
(805) 699-6867
ariel.white@peak-prep.org

Mr. Larsen
Brad Larsen
Lead Educational Specialist
(661) 483-8911 
Brad.Larsen@peak-
prep.org

Mrs. Lee
Esther Lee
Educational Specialist
(805) 387-3766 
Esther.Lee@peak-prep.org

Mr. McKoy
Kyle McKoy
Educational Specialist
(530) 683-5357 
Kyle.McKoy@peak-prep.org
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Ms. Altman
Amy Altman
Physical Education & Health
(619) 376-3786
amy.altman@peak-prep.org

Ms. Bradley
Lynn Bradley
Math Teacher
(415) 663-6016
Lynn.Bradley@peak-
prep.org

Mrs. Dinanno
Laura Dinanno
English Teacher
(619) 438-0594 
laura.dinanno@peak-
prep.org

Mr. Gomez
Victor Gomez
Science Teacher
(714) 752-0028
victor.gomez@peak-
prep.org

Ms. Hartzler
Miriam Hartzler
Social Studies Teacher
323-515-0577
Miriam.Hartzler@peak-
prep.org

Ms. Hsieh
Irene Hsieh
Math Teacher
(562) 294-1885
Irene.Hsieh@peak-prep.org
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Ms. Karmali
Amreen Karmali
Science Teacher
(765) 789-0026
amreen.karmali@peak-
prep.org

Mrs. Kenzie
Sara Kenzie
Social Studies Teacher
916-741-2869
sara.kenzie@peak-prep.org

Mr. Nguy
Qui Nguy
CTE & Technology Teacher
626-695-8318
qui.nguy@peak-prep.org

Mr. Taylor
Jesse Taylor
English Teacher
(714) 576.6781
jesse.taylor@peak-prep.org

Mr. Tinkler
Jesse Tinkler
Social Studies Teacher
(415) 483-2951
jesse.tinkler@peak-
prep.org

Mrs. VanHorn
Lara VanHorn
Art Teacher
(323) 487-0880
Lara.VanHorn@peak-
prep.org
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Dr. Boe
Dr. Miranda Boe
School Psychologist
miranda.boe@peak-prep.org

Mrs. Ciolino
Sabrina Ciolino
Principal
(415) 320-1401
Sabrina.Ciolino@peak-
prep.org

Dr. Bishop
Dr. Shalen Bishop
Superintendent
Shalen.Bishop@peak-
prep.org

Facebook @peakpreppv

Peak Prep Pleasant Valley

2150 Pickwick Drive #304 Cam… info@peak-prep.org

855-900-7325 peak-prep.org
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